
MacDill/Sabal Clinic Laboratory Update effective 24 March 2020: 

 

 

 

If you are unable to get your lab test done at MacDill AFB Clinic or the Sabal Clinic during the current 
COVID-19 pandemic, both LabCorp and Quest Diagnostics laboratories are TRICARE-approved 
laboratories.  You will need to have your prescription and medical insurance card/Medicare-Medicaid 
card/military CAC ID card with you if you use either option.  Your lab tests must be billed to your medical 
insurance plan (i.e., TRICARE, MEDICARE).  Contact other laboratories directly to ensure they accept 
your insurance plan. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may pose, but due to the current pandemic, we are unable to 
continue collecting many of the specimens we would normally collect.   

 

As soon as this situation changes, we will update everyone.  Thank you for your patience and please stay 
safe…we want to see you back when we resume normal services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MacDill/Sabal Clinic Laboratory Update effective 24 March 2020: 

 
You can find Patient Service Centers on-line for both of these laboratories for specimen collection: 

www.questdiagnostics.com 

 

************************************************************************************* 

www.labcorp.com 

 

http://www.questdiagnostics.com/
http://www.labcorp.com/

